
Town of Stonington 

Notice of Public Hearing on Secret Ballot Referendum 

Notice is hereby given the Municipal Officers of the Town of Stonington will hold a public 

hearing on Monday, January 20, 2025 at 6PM at the Stonington Town Hall, 2nd floor 

meeting room to hear public comment on the following: 

So called 3rd Party requests from: 

American Red Cross $750 

Blue Hill YMCA $3,000 

Downeast Community Partners $5,666 

Downeast Transportation $800 

Eastern Area Agency on Aging $3,000 

Healthy Island Project $9,000 

Hospice Volunteers of Hancock Cty $1,000 

Island Community Center $13,000 

Island Workforce Housing $6,000 

Northern Light Health $7,500 

Opera House $7,500 

Opiate-Free Island Partnership $5,000 

Project Launch $2,500 

Stonington Library $25,000 

WIC Program $1,000 

TOTAL $90,716 

 

 

These Secret Ballot Referendum articles for funding will be voted on Monday, March 3, 

2025 from 8AM to 12PM upstairs at the Stonington Town Hall. Absentee ballots will be 

available on January 31, 2025 from the Town Clerk’s Office. 367-2351 FMI 

 

 


